
 

 

 

 

Dear school directors and teachers, 
 
Céline from lycée Saint Joseph in Dijon (France) asked me to write to you. I want to let 
you know about our program. We need Canadian applications to satisfy the European 
demand for students who are very keen on reciprocal exchanges with Canada. We now 
have 15 French and Belgian students who are expecting a match with a Canadian 
partner. 
 
We are a small association, very close to families and students. Our presence on the 
spot in schools to introduce our linguistic exchanges program has always been 
appreciated by attendees. 
 
Even if our documents are not perfect, they are in English, simple and clear and there is 
no problem for families to subscribe to our program. 
 
We’d like to thank directors and teachers for participating and agreeing to individual 
exchanges between Canadian and European students within our association. Your 
action benefits our recruiting. We are sure it’s the most important to satisfy our 
candidates, it’s the key to success for our program. 
 
Our team of coordinators works for the interest of youngsters, whether they are in Europe 
or Canada and we appreciate that teachers contribute to subscriptions and are go-
betweens  with the students during their stay. 
 
Team working is the basis of our way of working as well as communication between all of 
us, between families and candidates during their stay. 
Our coordinators are volunteers: directors, teachers, parents, retired doctors, former 
students’parents. They accompany and look after our youngsters in the different stages 
of our program. They have numerous years of experience. 
 
We wish to contribute to the success and the achievement of these linguistic trips. Life 
goes on, we respect the sanitary regulations against COVID and parental transfer with a 
civilian responsibility insurance. (April International group). 
 
We’d like to really thank you in advance for the interest you’ll take in our program. We 
are confident in contributing to a beautiful cause : the self-fulfilment of our young people. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 L equipe  asbl cere  

CERE ASBL- Canada Europe Reciprocal Exchange 

  
 , The Mug Coworking,Place Pierre Delannoy ,50 7850 Enghien 


